
SOLIDARITY WITH NICARAGUA!
Explore the history and current context of Nicaragua through the eyes of the Asociación de Trabajadores del Campo (Rural 

Workers’ Association), a mass organization that represents the people who feed Nicaragua: farmworkers and small farmers. We will 

exchange with peasants and workers organized by the ATC and other groups in the city and countryside, studying the role of 

unions, cooperatives, women, and youth in building Nicaragua’s popular economy and national sovereignty.

 

Our delegation will focus on learning and recovering the rich history of internationalist solidarity with Nicaragua. As a tangible act 

of our internationalism, we will collect testimonies so that we can return to our communities with resources for sharing the current 

state of revolutionary struggle in Nicaragua. We will also show our solidarity with the ongoing fight to resist imperialism following 

2018's failed coup attempt by joining with thousands of Nicaraguans in Managua to celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the triumph 

of the Sandinista Revolution on July 19th.

 

For more information, please visit friendsatc.org/delegations 

 

When: Thursday, July 11th to Sunday, July 21st, 2019.

Where: We will begin and end our trip in the city of Managua, Nicaragua’s capital. We will visit urban and rural communities in 

different areas of the country, concentrating specifically in the northern mountainous regions. Lodging will take place in ATC 

schools, locally-run hotels, and family homestays.

Who: Curious about or committed to peasant and worker rights, social movements, and internationalist solidarity? We’d love for 

you to travel with us! Most of all, we want delegates who wish to extend this experience to their own communities upon returning 

home.

Cost: $1500 ($1000 for low-income individuals). Trip fee includes lodging, meals, in-country transport, translation, and staff 

coordination. You are responsible for international arrival (or other travel plans to Nicaragua) and personal expenses. Limited 

scholarships are available. We can provide ideas to help delegates fundraise to cover their trip fee.

To Participate: Email erikatakeo.atc@gmail.com for a delegation application. Applications are due by May 15th, 2019. Please don’t 

hesitate to write us directly about application extensions after May 15th.

 

This delegation is organized by the Friends of the ATC solidarity network along with the ATC, La Via Campesina Nicaragua, and 

Alliance for Global Justice, and supported by the Nicaragua Solidarity Campaign.

 

Delegation Announcement:


